
Open Space Committee 
9/14/2017 
 
Attending: Linda Leddy (co-chair), Ted Taranto, Alan Wheelock, Jane 
Schulze, CJ Quinn and Gavin Murphy 
Absent: Vicki Alberti (co-chair),  
Guest: Dave Alberti 
 
 
Call to order at 7:05pm 
 
1. Recess in August 
 
2. Land Donation 
 
> Next steps are legal, one concern is an old smelting property nearby 
 
3. Park Signage 
 
> CJ waiting for a return call on Churchill Park sign 
 
5. Bill 
 
> Mark Robinson at Cape Cod Compact bill for $750 
 
6. Gate 
 
> Thoughts on a new plan for gate open/close duty for 2018 
 
7. Gravel Pit 
 
> There are some piles of asphalt, need to put together a plan to present 
to Conservation Commission 
 
8. Tax Title Lands 
 
> Briefly discussed ideas related to tax title lands 
 
9. Minutes 
 
> Reviewed minutes from last meeting.  Unanimously approved. 
 
8. Open Space Plan 
 
> Review of Infrastructure, Action Plan, Geological Features, Scenic 
Roads, and Environmental Challenges sections 
 
9. Dennett 
 
> Need to prepare plan to talk to Conservation Commission about 
 
 
 
Motion to adjourn at 8:25pm 


